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From: Lemmer, Lindsay
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Fwd: Boneyard Music
Date: Monday, April 4, 2022 7:53:09 PM

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jim O'Connor <boryanball@gmail.com>
Date: April 4, 2022 at 7:26:59 PM CDT
To: "Lemmer, Lindsay" <district3@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Boneyard Music

﻿

Hi Lindsay. Trust you are doing well. Thanks for all your hard work representing
our district. 

Christine and I both support the addition of live music at the Boneyrd on Walsh.
Another great way for fold to get together as a community , listen to music and let
the dogs roam. A unique opportunity in our community. We've all been
cooped up, including dogs, we're ready to enjoy the outdoors and laugh out loud

Jim O'Connor
Christine Anderson
1515 Lynchburg Trl
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